
Country Gardens Charter School 
6313 W Southern Ave. 
Laveen, AZ 85339 

Ph: 623-900-2230 
Fax: 623-900-7668 

 

January 29, 2024 

 

Dear parents, 
 
At the present time, we are conducting major repairs to our internet connectivity and it 
has presented us with problems concerning accessing credit card processing, etc. 
Therefore, at this time, we are only able to process credit card payments using actual 
cards through our cafe system. 
 
Students will need to come to school with cash or a physical plastic credit or debit card 
for any purchases. Our K-3 students will be able to have cash placed in an envelope for 
the week. It will be sent to the classrooms and the teachers will give it out daily. Parents 
must write on the envelope their child’s name, grade, date, and amount to be given 
daily. Parents will need to replenish this every week on Mondays. 
 
The office does not always have a lot of change, so please plan ahead and send your 
child with exactly what they need, especially if there are siblings involved. 
 
With our Internet system being repaired, our cafe and office does not have the ability to 
type in card numbers and process them. Only the ability to physically swipe a card 
through our cafe system will process correctly, at this time. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, but we are at the mercy of the 
tech companies during this repair. 
 
Therefore, students will need cash or a plastic credit card to be able to purchase lunch 
in the cafe or pay for events. Please work together with your child to mark your 
calendars for all events, so they come prepared with cash, since there are no card 
processing capabilities outdoors or in the field.  
 
We want all students to benefit from the ease of having a full-service cafe for breakfast 
and lunch, as well as enjoying all our great events, so we will continue to post 
newsletters on our website and email reminders, so that you can plan ahead. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Heather.smith@cgcsaz.com 
 
Thank you, 
 
Country Gardens Administration 
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